



Weekly Newsletter

School Website: www.ravensheadcofe.co.uk

Together the best that we can be!

Dates for the Diary

INSET DAYS 2017-18

25.6.18

INSET DAYS 2018-19

Admin Day 4.9.18

5.9.18, 15.2.19, 3.6.19, 1.7.19

30.6.18

St. Peter's Summer Fair

2.7.28

Transition week

3.7.18

PTA meeting 7pm

8.7.18

School Summer Festival 12.30 -

3.30 pm

12/13.7.18

Year 4 residential to Castleton

13.7.18

Reports go home

25.7.18

Year 6 Leaver's Service at St. Peter's Church 1.30 pm

25.7.18

Finish for Summer holiday



Our Christian value for this term is: Dignity

Transition—new classes

Next week is transition week. Please see last week's newsletter or the Parentmail which was sent for further information.

St. Peter's Church Summer Fair

The Fair starts at 10 am at the church tomorrow. A small number of children from the school choir will be singing at the Fair. Please come along and support the Church and School.

Foundation visit to Bestwood Country Park

The Foundation children visited Bestwood Country Park on Tuesday. It was a lovely sunny day to be outside and they took part in lots of activities including den building, a caterpillar safari and mirror walk. Everyone had a wonderful day and the staff at the Park commented on the super behaviour of the children.





Year 4 visit to Veolia recycling centre

The Year 4 children thoroughly enjoyed a visit to Veolia recycling centre yesterday. Their behaviour was excellent; the leader said they were one of the best groups she's had and they were a credit to us. This is a free visit with the transport also provided by Veolia.



29th June 2018



Weekly Newsletter

School Website: www.ravensheadcofe.co.uk

Together the best that we can be!

Our Christian value for this term is: Dignity



Year 5 Performances

Year 5 performed the musical 'Zoom' this week for parents. Both performances were exceptional and the children should be proud of their acting and singing abilities. I would like to thank the parents for their positive comments and thank the staff for the hard work that went into preparing the children and making the props.

Chess Club

Please note that **Tuesday, 3rd July**, will be the last school chess club for this term and we will be holding the end of year prize giving. Parents are invited to attend **from 4.15pm**. Any outstanding fees should be paid please and I would like to thank all the children and parents for their support throughout the year. Mr D.Padvis, Chess Coach, and Mr R.Walls, Teacher.

Roll of Honour

Ruby W, Daniel S, Rojin A, Libby P, Christopher B, Sam B, Phoebe N, Tilly F, Poppy B and Matilda R.

This week's FAB is for Science

Class	FAB Certificate	Reader of the Week	Dojo Winner	Rainbow Award
F2LM	Woody C-K	Nimrat S	Matilda S	Harry J
F2CG	Millicent N-C	Sofia W	Maisy B	Jasmine-Faith L
1LWR	Taleen M	Freddie B	Jack S, Aaron B	Jack S
1HB	Katie B	Dilan B	James W	Joey T, Jake R
2AW	Phoebe C	Toby L	Emma R	Bella H
2KJ	Caitlyn R	William S	Jessie E	Caitlyn R
3NE	Chloe-Ann L	Lewis N	Sophie W	3NE
3BB	Isaac D, Emily K-D	Tilly T	Will P	Reuban B
4LW	Joel R	Ashlee L	Roxanne S	Matthew H
4RW	Elizabeth T	Blake D	Mary P	4RW
5KH	Ewan G	Kaeton W	Gracie L, Tilly F	Maddison V
5CL	Angelina K	Will M		5CL
6SM	Daniel H	Dillon S	Jess D, Alexa-Mae W	Fern D
6LB	Ella B	Millie H	Macey P	Georgina B, Jess D, Millie H, Lucie B, Lewis B, Eliza C

H Thomas